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Progress: 

• We have set meeting times and have had successful meetings. Next meeting 
1/27, 2/24, 3/23, 4/27  

• April 22, 2020 Business Expo 
• We have discussed collaboration between faculty and Job placement, possibly 

opening internship courses in the spring semester 
• Planning of two workshops (Jeff, Jonathan, and Freddie) 
• Discussed having a Business Department Advisory Board Meeting on a Friday 

(Pathway volunteers) 
• We had a successful business pathway presentation to college council. 
• Continue discussing 15 credits, specially before Spring Census Date. 
• Discussed communication between student major and counselor.  

Challenges 

• Faculty Participation. We are looking into last year’s list.  

Questions 

• None at the moment, just working on growing our numbers.  


